?agam Pakag#arhat
(Wetland) Restoration

The 7aggam Lands department has held multiple Wetland
Restoration community engagement sessions and discussed the
project with various community committees. Based on all the
input and direction given, Unnamed Wetland will be excavated
starting on October 16th and will be completed by November
1st. The deep test holes at Stink Lake will also be filled in.
Fiorentino Bros Contracting Ltd. will be onsite with the heavy
equipment and Rewilding Water and Earth will be onsite directing
construction as well as visiting the other wetlands of interest for
restoration to gather information for future planning.

Two ?agamnik have been hired for the Cultural Advisor and
Field Assistant positions and will be onsite. If you have any
questions or concerns, please reach out to Skylar at
snikkel@agam.net or 778-761-3171.
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